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OHSU Health Services has applied clinical edits to applicable HCPC codes for Ostomy and 
Urological supplies. These changes are aligned with Oregon Administrative Rules (OAR’s) 
and Oregon Health Authority guidelines. If the HCPC codes listed below are billed within 
the allotted quantity limits, then a prior authorization is not required.  

These changes are effective July 1, 2020. 

OSTOMY SUPPLIES: 

For additional information on the guidelines, please review OAR 410-122-0540 or click 
here. 

Maximum Quantity of Ostomy Supplies – Monthly Basis: 

 

 

Maximum Quantity of Ostomy Supplies – 6-Month Basis: 

 
 

https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/viewSingleRule.action;JSESSIONID_OARD=8iBNZYJD3nQ-_E31s7oL1JYJNw97t4rscSBRCbfBjF7nZVoBxznw!-701024274?ruleVrsnRsn=84259
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UROLOGICAL SUPPLIES 

For additional information around the guidelines, please review OAR 410-122-0560 or 
click here. 

Maximum Quantity of Supplies 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to OHSU Health Services 
Customer Service at 844-827-6572 between 7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/viewSingleRule.action?ruleVrsnRsn=84281

